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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: Upcoming Construction On Clairemont Drive Near Clairemont 
Village Shopping Center 

 

Work on the Morena Conveyance South & Middle and Conveyance Bike Lanes Project will 
begin the night of Sunday, August 6 near the Clairemont Village Shopping Center. Outlined 
below are details of the work and what to expect.  

What to Expect: Traffic control (concrete barriers, cones, signage) will be set up in the 
roadway and will remain there 24/7. Work in front of the Clairemont 
Village Shopping Center will occur at night. Construction will include 
trenching and pipe installation, back filling and trench restoration, as well 
as hauling of various materials. Crews will continue eastbound on 
Clairemont Drive as they make progress.  

 Two-way traffic will be maintained on Clairemont Drive, and access will be 
maintained for businesses and residences within the work zone. For the 
safety of the community and construction crews, please follow all posted 
signage and crew member directions. 

When: The estimated work schedule is below. If there are significant changes to 
the schedule you will be notified.  

•  Work will occur from August 6 through mid-August at the 
following location: 

o  Between 2920 Clairemont Drive and Burgener Blvd. Work 
at the intersection of Burgener Blvd. and Clairemont 
Drive will occur at night, from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

•  Work will occur from Mid-August through late-September at the 
following location:  

o  Between Burgener Blvd. and Iroquois Ave. This work will 
occur at night, from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

Why: Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego's phased, multi-year 
program that will provide nearly half of San Diego's water supply locally by 
2035. The Pure Water Program will use proven water purification 
technology to clean recycled water to produce safe, high-quality drinking 
water. The Program offers a cost-effective investment for San Diego's 
water needs and will provide a reliable, sustainable water supply.  

 
Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD (833-667-7973) with 
questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the Morena Conveyance South & Middle 
and Conveyance Bike Lanes project, and a team member will get back to you within one 
business day. 
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